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PENDING TAXI FARE ADJUSTMENT

Due to the current economic situa�on, which includes the increase in the cost of living, 
fuel, maintenance and cost of repairs, the Taxi Drivers of Inuvik have 
proposed an increase to their fares. The last fare increase was in May of 2014. 

The Town of Inuvik and Town Council sought public input through an on-line public 
survey and through Town Council discussion over the last several months. 

New rates have been set and can be viewed below.

A third & final reading of the municipal by-law that affirms these new rates is 
an�cipa�ng Council approval at the February 22nd Inuvik Town Council Mee�ng.

NEW RATES TO TAKE EFFECT AS OF FEBRUARY 23, 2023.

PUBLIC NOTICE

The an�cipated rate increases “Schedule C” can be viewed here:
h�ps://�nyurl.com/ScheduleCTaxiRates


